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[ A very special thank you for your financial support of SRCF in 2022, in the amount of
$2,400.00. You did not received any goods or services in connection with these contributions other
than intangible religious benefits. If you have questions, please contact John L. Hume, Treasurer,
at 502-680-2488 or j1024hume@gmail.com .
\ L

The officers and Board of Directors of Salt River Christian Fellowship wish to say "thank you' to Tim
Stapleton for his guidance and leadership over the last two and one-half years. As most of you know, Tim
has taken on a greater responsibility with Team Expansion and has resigned as our Executive Director
effective at the end of 2022. We wish Tim and Daphne great success as they undertake their expanded role
of helping to grow God's Kingdom worldwide.

We, also, want to thank each of our fellowship churches and individuals for your continued support of
SRCEF through your prayers, meeting attendance and financial support. Because of your support:

1. We held two minister appreciation lunches and workshops for our Fellowship ministeral staffs and
leadership last year. Both received excellent comments and provided valuable information and
encouragement to participants.

2. We continued to provide a Kentucky Christian University Scholarship to Drew Pierce, a former SRCF
"preacher boy'" winner. Drew will be graduating from KCU this spring. His major is Bible and Ministry;
Preaching Ministry, and he has outstanding grades. Will he be a SRCF church planter someday???

3. We provided assistance and financial support to Ring of Fire Ministries, a much needed homeless
ministry in central KY, especially given the impact of Covid and the economy over the last three years.

The Board's focus for 2023 will be developing a strategic plan (5 years or more) for the Fellowship. SRCF
was established over 50 years ago. A lot has changed since then. While the gospel message has not and
will not change, our environment and culture has changed. Methods and techniques that were effective in
years past may not be effective today. We ask for your continued support, your prayers, meeting
attendance and financially as we seek God's will for our organization for the next several years through
this strategic planning process. There will be periodic updates on the status of our planning efforts at the
general meetings and opportunity for input by the Fellowship.

May God continue to bless SRCF.

Officers and Board of Directors




